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Gerontology
ALERT: Before you purchase, check with your instructor or review your
course syllabus to ensure that you select the correct ISBN. Several
versions of Pearson's MyLab & Mastering products exist for each title,
including customized versions for individual schools, and
registrations are not transferable. In addition, you may need a
CourseID, provided by your instructor, to register for and use
Pearson's MyLab & Mastering products. Packages Access codes for
Pearson's MyLab & Mastering products may not be included when
purchasing or renting from companies other than Pearson; check with
the seller before completing your purchase. Used or rental books If
you rent or purchase a used book with an access code, the access code
may have been redeemed previously and you may have to purchase a new
access code. Access codes Access codes that are purchased from sellers
other than Pearson carry a higher risk of being either the wrong ISBN
or a previously redeemed code. Check with the seller prior to
purchase. xxxxxxxxxx Noted for its clear language, logical information
flow, and emphasis on developing critical skills, this versatile
manual covers all of the material needed for a one-semester human or
animal physiology laboratory course. Over 90 exercises are organized
into 22 chapters that are suitable for a two- to four-hour lab period.
The Eleventh Edition incorporates inquiry-based components, including
an “Explain This” feature, which asks you to thoughtfully consider the
aim of each exercise that they perform, and also contains a new
scientific inquiry and graphing Appendix – making this a perfect
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complement to any book. Instructors may pair the lab manual with other
technologies such as PhysioEx™ 9.1, PowerLab, Vernier, and BIOPAC to
effectively engage you. This impressive collaboration between Woodman
and Tharp gives instructors the opportunity to truly foster critical
thinking skills and add a dynamic element to their laboratory courses.

Guyton and Hall Textbook of Medical Physiology
"In contemplating a revision of our Psychology: a Factual Textbook, we
turned for criticisms and suggestions to the psychologists who were
known to be using the book. Very soon it became evident, with their
replies in hand for analysis, that something more than a revision
would be necessary to satisfy the needs of many teachers. Our aim in
this new text has been to respond to the temper of the times without
losing the authority that comes with multiple authorship by experts,
and equally without diminishing, we hope, the seriousness of the
scientific approach to the problems of psychology. This new book is so
much more than a revision of the old that we have given it a new
title. In it we have turned the old book hind part to, beginning with
the consideration of conduct and ending with the treatment of
perception. The book is considerably enlarged, with some new chapters
and some new collaborators. As was the case in the first book, these
expert authors have formulated in the first instance the content of
the chapters, but thereafter we as editors have freely exercised our
right to alter their texts in the interests of unity in the whole."
(PsycINFO Database Record (c) 2006 APA, all rights reserved).

Educational Testing and Measurement
Now in its Ninth Edition, Essentials of Human Anatomy & Physiology
continues to set the standard for short-course A&P texts with an
enhanced media package, an updated art program, and new "active
learning" features that help allied health students better visualize
and understand the structure and function of the human body. Elaine
Marieb's clear and friendly writing style emphasizes the relevance of
anatomy and physiology to students' lives and careers. It clarifies
concepts, defines key terms, and offers just the right balance of
anatomy, physiology, and clinical coverage to make the content
complete without being overwhelming.While many authors merely condense
a two-semester text to meet a one-semester need, Elaine Marieb wrote
this book specifically for the one-semester course and continues to
carefully select a range of material that proves just right for the
shorter course. New information on hot topics like DNA fingerprinting,
contraception, stem cell research, and obesity draws students into the
material, while a flexible topic structure allows instructors to
choose a chapter sequence to meet virtually any need. CourseSmart
textbooks do not include any media or print supplements that come
packaged with the bound book.
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Behavioral Neuroscience
A Tour Through the Whole Island of Great Britain
Present Knowledge in Nutrition: Basic Nutrition and Metabolism,
Eleventh Edition, provides an accessible, referenced source on the
most current information in the broad field of nutrition. Now broken
into two volumes and updated to reflect scientific advancements since
the publication of the last edition, the book includes expanded
coverage on basic nutrition, metabolism and clinical and applied
topics. This volume provides coverage of macronutrients, vitamins,
minerals and other dietary components and concludes with new
approaches in nutrition science that apply to many, if not all, of the
nutrients and dietary components presented throughout the reference.
Advanced undergraduate, graduate and postgraduate students in
nutrition, public health, medicine and related fields will find this
resource useful. In addition, professionals in academia and medicine,
including clinicians, dietitians, physicians, health professionals,
academics and industrial and government researchers will find the
content extremely useful. The book was produced in cooperation with
the International Life Sciences Institute (https://ilsi.org/).
Provides an accessible source of the most current, reliable and
comprehensive information in the broad field of nutrition Features new
chapters on topics of emerging importance, including the microbiome,
eating disorders, nutrition in extreme environments, and the role of
nutrition and cognition in mental status Covers topics of clinical
relevance, including the role of nutrition in cancer support, ICU
nutrition, supporting patients with burns, and wasting, deconditioning
and hypermetabolic conditions

Animal Behavior
Britain in the early eighteenth century: an introduction that is both
informative and imaginative, reliable and entertaining. To the
tradition of travel writing Daniel Defoe brings a lifetime's
experience as a businessman, soldier, economic journalist and spy, and
his Tour (1724-6) is an invaluable source of social and economic
history. But this book is far more than a beautifully written guide to
Britain just before the industrial revolution, for Defoe possessed a
wild, inventive streak that endows his work with astonishing energy
and tension, and the Tour is his deeply imaginative response to a
brave new economic world. By employing his skills as a chronicler, a
polemicist and a creative writer keenly sensitive to the depredations
of time, Defoe more than achieves his aim of rendering 'the present
state' of Britain.

Ross & Wilson Anatomy and Physiology in Health and Illness
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The eleventh edition ofPsychology for Living: Adjustment, Growth, and
Behavior Today is designed for students interested in applying
psychological insights and principles to their own lives. The book
helps readers achieve a better understanding of themselves and of
others. The scope of Psychology for Living draws material from the
major perspectives of psychology, including the psychodynamic,
ecological, cognitive-behavioral, and humanistic viewpoints. The goal
of the text is based firmly on increasing readers' understanding as
well as their knowledge about adjustment, in order that they may
continue learning and growing on their own.

Calculus
Foundations of Behavioral Neuroscience
McGraw-Hill's ConnectPlus interactive learning platform provides autograded assessments, a customizable, assignable eBook, an adaptive
diagnostic tool, and powerful reporting against learning outcomes and
level of difficulty---all in an easy-to-use interface. --

Exploring Psychology
Nutrition for Health, Fitness, and Sport
David Myers's bestselling brief text has opened millions of students'
eyes to the world of psychology. Through vivid writing and integrated
use of the SQ3R learning system (Survey, Question, Read, Rehearse,
Review), Myers offers a portrait of psychology that captivates
students while guiding them to a deep and lasting understanding of the
complexities of this field.

Vander's Human Physiology
Revised edition of the authors' Understanding psychology, [2016]

Criminal Behavior: Pearson New International Edition
What You Need to Know About Hormones and Depression Research has shown
a strong connection between estrogen levels and depression throughout
a woman's lifetime. We now understand that abrupt hormonal changes can
take a toll on women's moods and even cause serious depression. But
the good news is that there is a lot women can do to moderate the
effect of these changes. The Estrogen-Depression Connection explores
this issue and offers practical advice and tips for managing mood
changes throughout all the major stages of a woman's life-from puberty
and menstruation to pregnancy and postpartum, and from perimenopause
to menopause. It explains in easy-to-understand terms what women can
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do right now to help balance these estrogen fluctuations through diet
and lifestyle changes, alternative therapies, and medication. Get the
information you need: Learn how estrogen affects each stage of a
woman's life Cope with postpartum depression and menopause Find the
best medical and alternative treatments

Essentials of Human Anatomy & Physiology
Hardware veri?cation is the process of checking whether a design
conforms to its speci?cations of functionality and timing. In today’s
design processes it becomes more and more important. Very large scale
integrated (VLSI) circuits and the resulting digital systems have
conquered a place in almost all areas of our life, even in security
sensitive applications. Complex digital systems control airplanes,
have been used in banks and on intensive-care units. Hence, the demand
for error-free designs is more important than ever. In addition,
economic reasons underline this demand as well. The design and
production process of present day VLSI-circuits is highly time- and
cost-intensive. Mo- over, it is nearly impossible to repair integrated
circuits. Thus, it is desirable to detect design errors early in the
design process and not just after producing the prototype chip. All
these facts are re?ected by developing and prod- tion statistics of
present day companies. For example, In?neon Technologies [118] assumed
that about 60% to 80% of the overall design time was spent for
veri?cation in 2000. Other sources cite the 3-to-1 head count ratio
between veri?cation engineers and logic designers. This shows that
verifying logical correctness of the design of hardware systems is a
major gate to the problem of time-to-market (cf. [113]). With the chip
complexity constantly increasing, the dif?culty as well as the portance of functional veri?cation of new product designs has been
increased. It is not only more important to get error-free designs.

Seeley's Anatomy & Physiology
Deviant Behavior
This completely revised and enlarged 2nd edition of The Tobacco
Epidemic provides a comprehensive update of the clinical, public
health and political aspects of tobacco smoking. Since its 1st edition
in 1997, knowledge on the health hazards of tobacco and nicotine
addiction has increased considerably, but recent data has shown that
the global problem has become more aggravated in low- and middleincome countries: if current trends continue, tobacco smoking will be
responsible for the deaths of 1 billion people in the 21st century.
Written by outstanding international experts, the book covers the
history of tobacco production and use, the economics of tobacco use
and control, as well as the health consequences of active and passive
smoking in both adults and children. Special chapters discuss the
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impact of media, movies and TV on tobacco consumption in young people,
the patterns and predictors of smoking cessation in the general
population and in different social subgroups, and initiatives
supported by the WHO Framework Convention on Tobacco Control. Readers
will find the latest information on how nicotine dependence is treated
with nicotine replacement products, what role health care
professionals play in helping smokers to quit and what effects smokefree environments, advertising bans and price increases have on
smoking prevalence. The potential harms and benefits of smokeless
tobacco, waterpipe tobacco smoking and electronic cigarettes are also
evaluated. This book is a must-read for anyone in the medical
profession who treats patients with smoking-related diseases and for
those engaged in tobacco control. It will also be appreciated by
interested nonmedical readers like journalists and legislators.

Physiology of Behavior
Information technology is ever-changing, and that means that those who
are working, or planning to work, in the field of IT management must
always be learning. In the new edition of the acclaimed Information
Technology for Management, the latest developments in the real world
of IT management are covered in detail thanks to the input of IT
managers and practitioners from top companies and organizations from
around the world. Focusing on both the underlying technological
developments in the field and the important business drivers
performance, growth and sustainability—the text will help students
explore and understand the vital importance of IT’s role vis-a-vis the
three components of business performance improvement: people,
processes, and technology. The book also features a blended learning
approach that employs content that is presented visually, textually,
and interactively to enable students with different learning styles to
easily understand and retain information. Coverage of next
technologies is up to date, including cutting-edged technologies, and
case studies help to reinforce material in a way that few texts can.

Human Relations in Organizations: Applications and Skill
Building
Lussier’s Human Relations in Organizations: Applications and Skill
Building, 9th Edition employs a workbook-style approach. This approach
is perfect for instructors who want to incorporate activities and
exercises into the classroom, and benefits students who want to
understand concepts as well as apply and develop skills that they can
use in their daily and professional lives. The book provides a
balanced, three-pronged approach: A clear concise understanding of
human relations/organizational behavior concepts The application of
human relations/organizational behavior concepts for critical thinking
in the business world The development of human
relations/organizational behavior skills
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Physiology of Behavior: Pearson New International Edition
Grade Aid for Psychology
This textbook provides the reader with thorough coverage of the role
nutrition plays in enhancing one's health, fitness and sport
performance. Modern research and practical activities are incorporated
throughout.

Advances in the Study of Behavior
Known for its thorough coverage of diversity, ecology, and
environmental issues, this comprehensive book engages you with
integrated, relevant case studies, and challenges you with thoughtprovoking questions throughout each chapter. The fully revised
Biology: Life on Earth, Ninth Edition, has the same friendly writing
style appreciated by thousands of students, but with greater emphasis
on engaging, real-world applications. New to this edition are “Case
Study Continued” sections, which connect a chapter's case study to
relevant biological topics covered in the chapter, and “Have you ever
wondered?” features that respond to commonly asked questions from
students. Thoroughly revised illustrations and expanded critical
thinking questions have been added to each chapter and are
supplemented by the powerful new MasteringBiology™ program that helps
you make effective use of your study time outside of the classroom.
For coverage of plant and animal anatomy & physiology, an alternate
edition—Biology: Life on Earth with Physiology, Ninth Edition—is also
available.

Physiology of Behavior
The purpose of this book is to provide nurses and other health workers
with knowledge of the structure and functions of the human body and
the changes that take place when diseases disrupt normal processes.
Its purpose is to describe, not prescribe - medical treatment is not
included.

Keyboard Musicianship
Advances in the Study of Behavior was initiated over 40 years ago to
serve the increasing number of scientists engaged in the study of
animal behavior. That number is still expanding. This volume makes
another important "contribution to the development of the field" by
presenting theoretical ideas and research to those studying animal
behavior and to their colleagues in neighboring fields. Initiated over
40 years ago to serve the increasing number of scientists engaged in
the study of animal behavior Makes another important contribution to
the development of the field Presents theoretical ideas and research
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to those studying animal behavior and to their colleagues in
neighboring fields

Diseases of Swine
This revised edition incorporates the latest discoveries in the
rapidly changing fields of neuroscience and physiological psychology
and offers the most comprehensive and integrative coverage of research
and theory in contemporary behavioural neuroscience.

Introduction to Psychology
For undergraduate and graduate courses in criminal behavior,
criminology, the psychology of crime, crime and delinquency, and
forensic psychology. A comprehensive psychological approach to
criminal behavior. Accurate, researched-based, contemporary, and
comprehensive: Criminal Behavior: A Psychological Approach, Tenth
Edition, builds on the excellence established in previous editions.
The text offers a detailed look at crime, what may lead to it, and how
criminal behavior may be prevented, all from a psychological
perspective. Focusing on serious crimes, particularly those involving
violence, Criminal Behavior offers a comprehensive look at this
complex field with effective and engaging material that has been
classroom-tested for over thirty years.

Equivalence Checking of Digital Circuits
This new edition contains concise revised information covering all the
areas of medical physiology. Chapters include the heart, respiration,
the nervous system, neurophysiology and sports physiology.

Present Knowledge in Nutrition
Experiments in Physiology
Present Knowledge in Nutrition, Eleventh Edition, provides an
accessible, highly readable, referenced, source of the most current,
reliable, and comprehensive information in the broad field of
nutrition. Now broken into two, separate volumes, and updated to
reflect scientific advancements since the publication of its tenth
edition, Present Knowledge in Nutrition, Eleventh Edition includes
expanded coverage on the topics of basic nutrition and metabolism and
clinical and applied topics in nutrition. This volume, Present
Knowledge in Nutrition: Clinical and Applied Topics in Nutrition,
addresses life stage nutrition and maintaining health, nutrition
monitoring, measurement, and regulation, and important topics in
clinical nutrition. Authored by an international group of subjectmatter experts, with the guidance of four editors with complementary
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areas of expertise, Present Knowledge in Nutrition, Eleventh Edition
will continue to be a go-to resource for advanced undergraduate,
graduate and postgraduate students in nutrition, public health,
medicine, and related fields; professionals in academia and medicine,
including clinicians, dietitians, physicians, and other health
professionals; and academic, industrial and government researchers,
including those in nutrition and public health. The book was produced
in cooperation with the International Life Sciences Institute
(https://ilsi.org/). Provides an accessible source of the most
current, reliable and comprehensive information in the broad field of
nutrition Features new chapters on topics of emerging importance,
including the microbiome, eating disorders, nutrition in extreme
environments, and the role of nutrition and cognition in mental status
Covers topics of clinical relevance, including the role of nutrition
in cancer support, ICU nutrition, supporting patients with burns, and
wasting, deconditioning and hypermetabolic conditions

Characteristics of Emotional and Behavioral Disorders of
Children and Youth
Comprehensive coverage of all aspects of deviance; this book is noted
for its blend of readability and scholarship. Deviant Behavior covers
a wide spectrum of theories of deviance, and analyzes specific deviant
behaviors. The author utilizes an abundance of research data,
including much that debunks our common assumptions about deviant
behavior. Thus readers are not only exposed to the full range of
theories and data about deviance, but are challenged to think about
and evaluate their own biases and preconceptions. For anyone
interested in sociology and deviant behavior.

Physiology of Behaviour, Plus MyPsychLab with Pearson EText
Brain and Behavior addresses the central aims of cognitive
neuroscience, examining the brain not only by its components but also
by its functions. Emphasizing the dynamically changing nature of the
brain, the text highlights the principles, discoveries, and remaining
mysteries of moderncognitive neuroscience to give students a firm
grounding in this fascinating subject.

Understanding Psychology
"This is the eBook of the printed book and may not include any media,
website access codes, or print supplements that may come packaged with
the bound book." A coherent conceptualization of the problems of
students with Emotional and Behavioral Disorders (EBD) and their
challenges for teachers. The Eleventh Edition of Characteristics of
Emotional and Behavioral Disorders of Children and Youth(subscription)
follows the text's long-standing reputation for trusted research, a
teacher-focused presentation, and clear explanations of the concepts
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related to students with Emotional and Behavioral Disorders (EBD).
Organized around major concepts in four logical parts, the text helps
readers understand the background of EBD, the origins of behavior
disorders, the types of behavior disorders, and the procedures
associated with the assessment of these disorders. The teacher-focused
presentation offers a sound conceptualization of the problems that
students with EBD encounter and the common challenges for their
teachers. Case studies, Personal Reflections, and Questions for
Reflection features launch readers into self-questioning and prompt
them to think critically about behavior and its contexts. This edition
includes new references, new Personal Reflections, reorganized
chapters for a more effective flow of content, and more detailed
coverage of assessment.

The Estrogen-depression Connection
Information Technology for Management
"Helps apply the research findings of behavioral neuroscience to daily
life. " The ninth edition of "Foundations of Behavioral Neuroscience"
offers a concise introduction to behavioral neuroscience. The text
incorporates the latest studies and research in the rapidly changing
fields of neuroscience and physiological psychology. The theme of
strategies of learning helps readers apply these research findings to
daily life. "Foundations of Behavioral Neuroscience "is an ideal
choice for the instructor who wants a concise text with a good balance
of human and animal studies. MyPsychLab is an integral part of the
Carlson program. Key learning applications include the MyPsychLab
Brain. Teaching & Learning Experience "Personalize Learning""
"MyPsychLab is an online homework, tutorial, and assessment program.
It helps students prepare for class and instructor gauge individual
and class performance."Improve Critical Thinking"" "Each chapter
begins with a list of Learning Objectives that also serve as the
framework for the Study Guide that accompanies this text. "Engage
Students"" "An Interim Summary follows each major section of the book.
The summaries provide useful reviews and also break each chapter into
manageable chunks. "Explore Theory/Research"" "APS Reader, "Current
Directions in Biopsychology" in MyPsychLab "Support Instructors"" " A
full set of supplements, including MyPsychLab, provides instructors
with all the resources and support they need. 0205962092 /
9780205962099 Foundations of Behavioral Neuroscience Plus NEW
MyPsychLab with eText -- Access Card Package Package consists of:
0205206514 / 9780205206513 NEW MyPsychLab with Pearson eText -Valuepack Access Card 0205940242 / 9780205940240 Foundations of
Behavioral Neuroscience

Present Knowledge in Nutrition
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Aging well and actively is the real objective of human being. This
book is an up-to-date and realistic view on physiopathological
mechanisms of aging and age-related diseases. The book includes
topical contributions from multiple disciplines to support the
fundamental goals of extending active life and enhancing its quality.

Brain and Behavior
Vander's Human Physiology, twelfth edition, carries on the tradition
of clarity and accuracy, while refining and updating the content to
meet the needs of today's instructors and students. The twelfth
edition features a streamlined, clinically oriented focus to the study
of human body systems. It has also responded to reviewer requests for
more clinical applications. Chapter 19 was new for the eleventh
edition, with three complete case studies. The twelfth edition will
contain an additional new case study. Additional Physiology Inquiries
have been added to many figures throughout the chapters. These
critical-thinking questions are just one more opportunity to add to
the students learning experience.

Biology
This package includes a physical copy of Physiology of Behaviour by
Neil R Carlson, as well as access to the eText and MyPsychLab. The
most current, comprehensive, and teachable text for behavioral
neuroscience Thoughtfully organized, Physiology of Behavior provides a
scholarly yet accessible portrait of the dynamic interaction between
biology and behavior. Close collaboration between the author and a
talented artist has resulted in beautiful, accurate, and pedagogically
effective illustrations in every chapter. No other author compares to
Carlson when it comes to thoroughly updating research. This revision
incorporates the latest discoveries in behavioral neuroscience, and
includes over 400 new references. Integrated for the first time with
MyPsychLab, featuring an interactive Virtual Brain, chapter study
plans, flashcards, and other resources, Carlson''s 11th edition offers
students an immersive and engaging experience. A better teaching and
learning experience This program will provide a better teaching and
learning experience- for you and your students. Here''s how:
Personalize Learning - The new MyPsychLab delivers proven results in
helping students succeed, provides engaging experiences that
personalize learning, and comes from a trusted partner with
educational expertise and a deep commitment to helping students and
instructors achieve their goals. Improve Critical Thinking - Section
Summaries with Thought Questions help students test their
understanding of the materials. Engage Students - A close
collaboration between the author and a talented artist has resulted in
beautiful, accurate, and pedagogically effective illustrations in
every chapter. Explore Research - In light of the rapidly evolving
field of behavioral neuroscience, over 400 new references are included
in this edition. Support Instructors - With resources such as
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Instructor''s Manual, Test Bank, highly visual PowerPoint Slides, and
for the first time ever, the new MyPsychLab with ClassPrep,
instructors have everything they need to teach behavioral
neuroscience. All of these materials are available to be packaged with
the text upon request. MyLab and Mastering from Pearson improve
results for students and educators. Used by over ten million students
around the world, they engage learners effectively at every stage.
MyPsychLab delivers proven results in helping individual students
succeed in their studies. It provides engaging experiences that
personalise their learning and cement their understanding of topics
covered in the lecture theatre. And, it comes from a trusted partner
with educational expertise and a deep commitment to providing the best
content and learning tools that help students, instructors and
departments to achieve their goals. In a survey of over 700 students,
more than 85% recommended MyPsychLab''s continued use. For students
The Pearson eText lets students access their textbook anytime,
anywhere, and any way they want - including downloading to iPad. A
personalised study plan arranges content around the key steps of
learning, from remembering and understanding core concepts, to more
complex tasks that encourage deeper analysis and greater critical
thinking. Multimedia resources, including videos and simulations tied
to every chapter, encourage students to interact with what they''re
learning and practice in a more enjoyable way. For educators Online
assignments, tests, quizzes can be easily created and assigned to
students. An assignment calendar allows instructors to assign graded
activities, with specific deadlines, and measure student progress.
Gradebook: Assignments are automatically graded and visible at a
glance, helping instructors identify student challenges early-and find
the best resources with which to help students. Register now to
benefit from these resources. A student access code card may have been
included with your textbook at a reduced cost. If you do not have an
access code, you can buy access online. To buy access or register with
your code, visit www.mypsychlab.co.uk. For educator access, contact
your Pearson account manager. To find out who your account manager is,
visit www.pearsoned.co.uk/replocator For more instructor resources
available with this title, visit www.pearsoned.co.uk

Consumer Behavior
This edition has been completely rewritten, resulting in a more
compact text. For the first time there are four-colour photographs and
illustrations throughout.

Physiology of Behavior, Books a la Carte Edition
Were you looking for the book with access to MyPsychLab? This product
is the book alone, and does NOT come with access to MyPsychLab. Buy
Physiology of Behavior with MyPsychLab access card 11e (ISBN
9781447964292) if you need access to the MyLab as well, and save money
on this brilliant resource. The most current, comprehensive, and
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teachable text for behavioral neuroscience Thoughtfully organized,
Physiology of Behavior provides a scholarly yet accessible portrait of
the dynamic interaction between biology and behavior. Close
collaboration between the author and a talented artist has resulted in
beautiful, accurate, and pedagogically effective illustrations in
every chapter. No other author compares to Carlson when it comes to
thoroughly updating research. This revision incorporates the latest
discoveries in behavioral neuroscience, and includes over 400 new
references. Integrated for the first time with MyPsychLab, featuring
an interactive Virtual Brain, chapter study plans, flashcards, and
other resources, Carlson's 11th edition offers students an immersive
and engaging experience. A better teaching and learning experience
This program will provide a better teaching and learning experience–
for you and your students. Here’s how: Personalize Learning - The new
MyPsychLab delivers proven results in helping students succeed,
provides engaging experiences that personalize learning, and comes
from a trusted partner with educational expertise and a deep
commitment to helping students and instructors achieve their goals.
Improve Critical Thinking – Section Summaries with Thought Questions
help students test their understanding of the materials. Engage
Students – A close collaboration between the author and a talented
artist has resulted in beautiful, accurate, and pedagogically
effective illustrations in every chapter. Explore Research – In light
of the rapidly evolving field of behavioral neuroscience, over 400 new
references are included in this edition. Support Instructors – With
resources such as Instructor’s Manual, Test Bank, highly visual
PowerPoint Slides, and for the first time ever, the new MyPsychLab
with ClassPrep, instructors have everything they need to teach
behavioral neuroscience.

The Tobacco Epidemic
This package includes Pearson MyLab Psychology. An up-to-date,
comprehensive, and accessible overview of behavioral
neurosciencePhysiology of Behavior provides a scholarly yet accessible
portrait of the dynamic interaction between biology and behavior. Lead
author Neil Carlson and new co-author Melissa Birkett drew upon their
experience teaching and working with students to create the new
edition of this comprehensive and accessible guide for students of
behavioral neuroscience. This package includes Pearson MyLab
Psychology, an online homework, tutorial, and assessment program
designed to work with this text to personalize learning and improve
results. With a wide range of interactive, engaging, and assignable
activities, students are encouraged to actively learn and retain tough
course concepts. MyLab should only be purchased when required by an
instructor. Please be sure you have the correct ISBN and Course ID.
Instructors, contact your Pearson rep for more information.

Psychology for Living,11e
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Provides a fully revised Eleventh Edition of the definitive reference
to swine health and disease Diseases of Swine has been the definitive
reference on swine health and disease for over 60 years. This new
edition has been completely revised to include the latest information,
developments, and research in the field. Now with full color images
throughout, this comprehensive and authoritative resource has been
redesigned for improved consistency and readability, with a
reorganized format for more intuitive access to information. Diseases
of Swine covers a wide range of essential topics on swine production,
health, and management, with contributions from more than 100 of the
foremost international experts in the field. This revised edition
makes the information easy to find and includes expanded information
on welfare and behavior. A key reference for anyone involved in the
swine industry, Diseases of Swine, Eleventh Edition: Presents a
thorough revision to the gold-standard reference on pig health and
disease Features full color images throughout the book Includes
information on the most current advances in the field Provides
comprehensive information on swine welfare and behavior Offers a
reorganized format to make the information more accessible Written for
veterinarians, academicians, students, and individuals and agencies
responsible for swine health and public health, Diseases of Swine,
Eleventh Edition is an essential guide to swine health.
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